
East Hampton Visiting Nurse Assoc.
(NEIGHBORHOOD HOUSE)

EAST HAMPTON, NEW YORK 11937

October 13, 1978

Col. Prank J. Tercy (het.), COM
Maidstone Club
East Hampton, New York 1193?

Dear Colonel Tercy:
Once again we say our sincere "thank you" for our very successful benefit golf 

day at the Maidstone Club,
The many courtesies that you extenc3ed to us were certainly a very important part 

of the day.
May we ask that you convey our 

appreciation to the Board of Directors of 
the Maidstone Club for making the benefit 
possible - and to the members of your 
staff for their cooperation.

Sincerely,
For the Board of Directors

Secretary-Treasurer


